
Public Notice 
 

 
 

INVITATION 
 

COMMISSION INTERCULTURELLE 
 
 
Marvin Rotrand, Chair of the Commission, and the Commission members invite you to attend a 
public meeting of the Commission interculturelle of the arrondissement de Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-
Dame-de-Grâce. Topics of common interest such co-ordinated action by the borough, school 
boards and the Service de police de la Ville de Montréal will be discussed. 
 
 
Thursday, May 22, 2008 at 7 p.m. 

 

Cummings House 
5151, chemin de la Côte-Ste-Catherine 

 

 
During the meeting: 
  
 a) the Commission will invite representatives of the school boards and the Service de 

police de la Ville de Montréal to discuss their points of view on how to develop common 
strategies for: 
• ensuring better use of existing facilities; 
• better co-ordinating efforts to ensure academic success by young people and 

improve their employment prospects;  
• developing joint strategies to counter the influence of street gangs and ensure co-

ordination among the communities affected and the Police.  
 

b) residents will have the opportunity to present: 
• their comments on the subjects discussed; 
• their ideas for promoting greater intercultural harmony. 

 
Individuals wishing to submit briefs may do so at the meeting or before the meeting, at 5160, 
boulevard Décarie, Suite 600, Montréal, Quebec H3X 2H9, by fax, at 514 868-3538, or by e-mail, to 
mhbouchard@ville.montreal.qc.ca. 

 
 
Elaine Doyle 
Secrétaire d’arrondissement 


